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3rd June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We wanted to give you some advance warning of an extra INSET day that we have now planned 
with approval from The Trust and Local Governing Body. This extra INSET day will be on Tuesday 
3rd September 2024 and will provide a much needed opportunity for extra staff training. 
 
We wanted to give you as much notice as possible incase you needed to arrange childcare. 
 
If you are a parent/carer with a reception starter for September 2024 a revised schedule for 
transition will be sent out shortly. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Emily Omell 
Headteacher, DSL 
 
 

“Learning Together, Learning for Life” 
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